
Note to Reviewer, 1205-0030

Terms of Clearance in the 2007 Notice of Action requested that Job Corps limit its 
collection and use of student social security numbers.  This form no longer requests 
social security numbers.  Instead, each student is assigned a system-wide student ID 
number that bears no relation to the SSN.


